Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Departmental
The Florida Department of Elder Affairs is very interested in getting your input in preparation for its development of the state’s plan for addressing the needs and well-being of Florida’s 4 million elders age 60 and older. In order to affect this purpose, we are hosting several regional workshops around the state and are extending an invitation for you to participate. Based on your thoughts, we will prepare the State Plan on Aging, 2008 – 2010, which is the basis for allocation of funding for elder service providers throughout Florida.

Each regional workshop will also include a visioning process for existing Communities For a Lifetime (CFAL) participants and those interested in establishing the CFAL designation. The process will stimulate ideas on how Florida’s cities, towns and counties can plan for and implement smart growth to accommodate the future needs of their community, both youth and elders.

Information for the first meeting is as follows:

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, September 14, 2006, 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon

PLACE: Betty Easley Conference Center, Room 148, 4075 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32301

Note: Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any persons requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the department at least 48 hours before the meeting by contacting: Sherilyn Toro, (850)414-2000. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the department by calling 1(800)955-8771.
